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Grand Knight’s Corner 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
Happy new year to all of you and I hope you 

all enjoyed a peaceful and blessed Christmas.  As we 
proceed into the new year, let us carry with us the 
spirit of this season so that it may enrich our entire 
year. 

 
I want to first thank all ow you that have been 

so helpful and supportive of our Council projects and 
events throughout the past year.  We accomplished a 
great deal this past year, and I am hopeful that the new 
year will be even better.  With that in mind, please re-
member to write down the activities that you have 
been a part of and / or led so that I can include them in 
our Faith In Action (formerly known as Surge) re-
ports.  These are all being submitted online now, so 
for those of you without access, feel free to send me 
the information in paper format and I will complete 
the online reports.  

 
December (along with November) was another 

busy month that started with the Light Up For Christ 
nativity lighting ceremony.  We will be packing up 
and storying the creche after the Epiphany and could 
certainly use all the help we can get.  More details will 
be available at our Business Meeting on Monday, Jan-
uary 6 at 6:30 PM. 

 
Prior to our Business Meeting, however, we 

will be hosting the January Bean & Casserole Supper 
on Saturday, January 4th at 4:30 PM.  Attendance at 
our suppers has been very strong so far this year, and 
unless we experience bad weather, I expect more of 
the same this month.  Brother Knight Bob Desbiens 
will be calling to request casseroles and desserts, or 
feel free to call him at:  375-4393 to offer to provide 
one or the other.  As always, we could use help on 
Saturday evening to serve and clean up.  If you can 
pitch in, we would certainly appreciate it. 

 
We will be hosting Coffee & Donuts after 

mass on Sunday, January 12.  Please let me know if 
you can assist with this. 

 
Lastly, I want to close with a request for pray-

ers for all of our Brother Knights and family members 
that may be struggling with illness this Christmas and 
New Year season, but in particular for PDGK Norm 
Provencher.  As many of you know, Norm is at 
Brigham and Women’s Hospital in Boston bravely 
battling leukemia, and I know he would appreciate 
your continued prays and support. 

 
Yours in Christ  
Robert Michaud—Grand Knight 
gk@sabattuskofc.org 
 

Upcoming Activities and Council Needs: 

 Bean & Casserole Supper—January 4th 
 Business Meeting—January 6th 
 Coffee & Donuts—January 12th 
  

Prayer Corner 

Blessing for the New Year 
Let us live each day in the most loving ways, the 

God-conscious way. Let us serve all who are in need, 
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regardless of race, color or creed. ... May your year be 
filled with peace, prosperity and love. May God's 
blessings shower upon you and bestow upon each of 
you a bright, healthy and peaceful new year. 

Amen. 
 

Upcoming Degrees 

 January 16—1st Degree, Bridgton—7 PM 
 January 21—1st Degree, Waterville—5:30 PM 
 
Birthdays This Month 

James Daigle 
Roger Plante 
Roger Roy 

 
Knights of the Month 

Brother Knight Don Champagne for assisting with 
the electrical updated needed to permit the creche to be 
powered for Chistmas. 

 

Family of the Month 

Bob and Pauline Desbiens for the tireless efforts in 
support of our Council Events, especially the Bean 
Suppers. 

 

Insurance Agent:   

  Bill Wiess—(207)691-0867 

www.sabattuskofc.org 



The following companies have donated generously to our Scholarship and Church Funds 

Their listing here is in recognition and thanks for their past support and is NOT an advertisement for products or services, either expressed or implied. 

946 Center St., Auburn, ME
(207) 784-3503

www.emersonchevy.com
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